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CLERB Members,
As you may know, CLERB’s Mission Statement is as follows:

“To increase public confidence in and accountability of peace officers employed by the
Sheriff’s Department or the Probation Department by conducting independent, thorough,
timely, and impartial reviews of Complaints of misconduct and deaths and other specified
incidents arising out of or in connection with actions of peace officers.”

CLERB does not, however, have a Vision Statement. Vision statements are forward looking for the
purpose of defining an idealized state and serve to ensure everyone knows what we believe and
what we wish to accomplish. Here’s my best first attempt at a Vision Statement:

“To ensure the San Diego Sheriff’s Department and San Diego Probation Department provide
fair, impartial, and compassionate services to the communities they serve and persons under
their care.”

| hope to receive input from the public and CLERB members and then return to a future meeting
with a final proposal.

We will discuss under New Business Item #7.d. tonight

Respectfully,
Paul

Paul R. Parker III| Executive Officer (he/him/his)

San Diego County Citizens’ Law Enforcement Review Board (CLERB)
555 W. Beech Street, Suite 220, San Diego, CA 92101

C: (619) 301-9212
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